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Information about Industrial Action on Tuesday, 7 December 2021
Dear Parent

As a result of the Teachers Federation strike planned for Tuesday, 7 December 2021, our school
will only be providing minimal supervision of students. Normal classes will NOT be
running. Our school will still operate in a COVID-safe way in line with NSW Health Guidelines.

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this disruption, especially given the
challenges we have all faced this year. We will keep you updated on further developments as

they come to hand.
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Ms L Barnott-Clement
Principal
6 December 2021

Regards




